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This notice applies to your vehicle:  
WP0  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and 

Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  Porsche has decided that a defect that relates 

to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2021 Model Year Porsche 718 

Spyder, Cayman GT4, Boxster GTS 4.0 and Cayman GTS 4.0 vehicles. Our 

records show that you are the current owner of a vehicle affected by this 

recall.

What is the issue?	

On the affected vehicles, there is a possibility that connecting rods that 

were not manufactured according to specification are installed in your 

vehicle. If threaded joints on the engine connecting rods loosen over 

time, you may hear unusual engine noise and the oil pressure warning 

in the instrument cluster could illuminate.  If the engine continues to be 

operated, severe engine damage, including potential for sudden loss of 

power, which increases the risk of a crash, or fire could occur.

What should you do?

The necessary parts to complete this recall are 
now available.  Please contact any authorized 
Porsche dealer to schedule an appointment to 
have this recall performed as soon as possible 
and to arrange for Porsche-provided alternate 
transportation, if necessary.  

To find your nearest authorized Porsche dealer, 
visit: www.porsche.com/usa

What will Porsche do?	

As a precautionary measure, Porsche is conducting a safety recall to replace the engine in your vehicle with a new engine 

free of charge
This is an important Safety Recall.

The remedy will take up to one business day to perform, however depending on the dealer’s work schedule, it may be necessary to 
make your vehicle available for a longer period of time.

Certain 2021 Model Year Porsche 718 Spyder, Cayman GT4, Boxster GTS 4.0 and Cayman GTS 4.0 Vehicles
Engine Connecting Rods

NHTSA ID 21V-200

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL (Remedy Notice)

URGENT SAFETY RECALL

This is an important Safety Recall.  

The remedy will be performed FREE 

OF CHARGE to you.

Dear Mr. ,

Mr.  






